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In this issue: Ireland
What are the main developments/events of charismatic renewal in the Roman Catholic Church in the European countries in the last 3 years? And how are young people under 35 years participating? Here is the report on the Catholic Charismatic Renewal (CCR) in Ireland by Sr Bridget Dunne for the National Service Committee of Ireland.
REPORT FROM IRELAND

 
Charismatic Renewal has continued to draw people together to pray and share, though the number of groups and their participants has decreased over the last few years.
We have continued to hold a national conference each year, drawing about 1,000 people, and we have held them in Athlone, in the middle of the island, for the last 3 years. They have been very blessed. This year’s conference celebrated the 40 years of Renewal.

In 2005 we joined with England, Scotland and Wales in a Consultation, inviting key leaders from each country. We met in Newman College, Birmingham, and about 250 leaders were there. The main points that emerged were:

1. the importance of the Baptism in the Spirit

2. the call to unity

3. the prophetic witness of coming together across our historical divides

From this gathering we formed a “Committee of the Isles” with 2 representatives from each country, plus a chaplain and Michelle Moran to represent the European committee. We have met twice yearly since, to see how we can collaborate together and to continue to listen to the Lord for his direction for our times. For the last few years we have shared our magazine “GoodNews”, which comes out bi-monthly.

One of the main thrusts of the National Service Committee has been the challenge of promoting the Baptism in the Spirit and the Life in the Spirit Seminars. Our vision is the every person in the country would be given the opportunity to follow a seminar and experience the Baptism in the Spirit. 

Young people are not well represented in the prayer groups around the country. We invited 2 young people to join the NSC and help us in our service of the prayer groups. 

Sr Bridget Dunne,
for the National Service Committee of Ireland 
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